
***Reminder Mardi Gras Holidays - NO SCHOOL on February 15th - February 

19th.  We will return to school on February 22nd. 

 

Valentine’s Day / Mardi Gras Dress Day 

On Friday, February 12th, students may pick a holiday- Valentine's Day or Mardi Gras.  Stu-

dents may wear a Red or pink/Valentine's Day shirts with spirit dress guidelines, purple, 

green, or gold/Mardi Gras shirts with spirit dress guidelines, or regular spirit dress/school uni-

form are acceptable.  Please ensure that attire is school appropriate. 

 

10 Year District Accreditation 

Thank you to the faculty and staff for their hard work to prepare for the Diocese of Baton 

Rouge's 10 Year District Accreditation process.  St. Alphonsus School and all of the schools in 

the diocese will have a final review and interviews on February 23rd and 24th.  Thank you to 

our accreditation coordinator, Kacey Ashworth, for her work with Dr. Ryals to prepare our fi-

nal binder for review.  We are certain that our school and district will earn high scores with the 

Cognia team! 
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New Student Registration 

There are only a few spots left in our PreK3 through Kindergarten classes for the 2021-2022 

school year.  If you know of families interested in enrolling their child for next school year, 

please have them contact Dr. Ryals for a tour at cryals@stalphonsusbr.org or call the school at 225

-261-5299. 

 

Extended Care Registration 

Extended Care is now taking registration for the 2021-2022 school year.  If you are enrolled this 

school year, you must re-register for next year.  The forms can be found on the school website. 

 

SAS Summer Camp News 

We know that many of you are making plans for child care this summer.  As of today, we are 

still unsure if St. Alphonsus will be able to host our summer camp in the usual manner.  Field 

trips and fun activities are integral to our daily summer camp routine.  Many of the venues we 

utilize are not certain they would be able to safely host a large group by June and July.  We are 

investigating other options such as academic, art, and sports type camp days.  We will report 

that information to you as it becomes available.  We appreciate your support for our summer 

camp over the last few years.  It's been a fun time for our students.  We hope to have a decision 

on any possible camp days by next Friday.  

 

Volleyball Registration 

Volleyball registration for girls in 6th-8th grade is now open. The registration fee is $75 

and the deadline to register is Thursday, February 25th.  In order for your daughter to 

play volleyball, the school must have an updated physical.  You can register online at 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdt2OyaeqZO8gf5_2wrZgq780JZL6oWEi-

xarXuIo7NkdIXog/viewform.  Please contact Anne Gil at anneg@stalphonsusbr.org or Morgan 

Spencer at mspencer@stalphonsusbr.org with any questions. 
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Our store will be closed Monday and Tuesday, but we’re throwing you a great deal!


